

July 9, 2025

Branden Gilfoil 1748 Gower Dr Oshawa Ontario L1K 0L5

Dear Branden:

I am pleased to inform you that, on the basis of your excellent results for Winter 2025, your name will be placed on the College Honour Roll. This list is posted within the College and will be kept in our permanent records.

The faculty and I recognize the hard work and commitment you have demonstrated by this achievement. We're proud to have you as a Durham College student and know you will continue to set and reach high academic standards for yourself.

Congratulations and good luck in your future.

Sincerely,

Tania Clerac Executive Dean

Faculty of Science, Engineering & Information Technology